
From: Nickey Calford  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 12:28 PM 
To: Shack, Pat <Pshack@london.ca> 
Subject: Re: FW: LHAC 

 

Pat,  

 

I am going to step off this committee, unfortunately I don't feel the committee as a whole is 

doing anything productive, after two years on the committee I am unsure of what has been 

accomplished other than some good discussions.  

 

Hopefully finding someone that will add value to these discussions will be easy to find:)  

 

Nickey Calford 
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